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Comments: As a long time volunteer for the USFS , it has always been my belief that the forest service is here to

PROTECT the land and wildlife not DESTROY any part of either yet the practice of letting mass cattle ranching

on public land does more damage which also includes DISGUSTING helicopter roundups of wild horses off the

property which IS THEIR HOME . This has got to stop . Im embarrassed now to tell people Im with the FS . The

expense to round up these horses rather than use pzp to control herd size is absurd . 

 The proposal to increase grazing would not only fuel livestock grazing's contribution to the climate and

biodiversity crises, but runs directly counter to the Biden Administration's 30x30 land conservation agenda by

sacrificing what could be protected lands to the commercial livestock industry. 

The Forest Service must do the right thing for Wilderness, other public lands, and wildlife by dropping its

proposed Rangeland Management Directives. 

 


